

SHOP/SELL WITH CONFIDENCE

NORTH BAY

JBF is classified the same as our large retail stores and we have met/exceeded safety mandates while hosting sales over the past two years. For 2022, we remain committed to meeting all current health and safety protocols so we can hold a Spring sale that ensures the safety of our sellers, shoppers and staff! We thank you for your flexibility and patience as we continue to navigate this time together.



CAN I STILL EXPECT TO SHOP THE SAME GREAT DEALS?

Yes! We KNOW families need our sale now more than ever! This has been such an extended challenging time—we are working hard to create a community marketplace that is a safe place to shop, sell and save.

WHAT IS BEING DONE TO ENSURE SAFETY?

Great question! We have been working with local health officials to make sure we are fully prepared to follow recommendations to keep shoppers safe. Right now, we are expecting the following procedures to be in place:

- Masks--required for all shoppers, sellers & staff/helpers to enter the building
- More room—making our aisles wider to allow for social distance and safer passing
- Limiting capacity at our sale at any one time—ensuring we are within our facility guidelines
- Cleaning & sanitizing—surfaces will be cleaned regularly and ample hand sanitizer available
- Face guards between shoppers and cashiers
- Ample space between cashier stations

CAN I SHOP WITH MY MOM? MY KIDS?

Use caution and judgement for all populations that are considered to be "vulnerable." Early presale on Wednesday is kid free (infants under 1 in carrier okay) and early bird shopping on Thursday allows kids of all ages - both are opportunities to come when shopper numbers are lower. Our lowest numbers in the building is typically Friday afternoon.

As we continue to be mindful of overall shopper count in the building, please consider shopping without children, if possible, during public sale hours. Kids over 1 are not allowed at the presales on Tuesday or Wednesday.

SHOULD I WEAR A MASK?

Yes! All participants are required to wear a mask—for your own health and the health of those around you. Plus, this is a requirement of our local county ordinance.



SELLER SAFETY | DROP OFF | PICK UP

For your safety and the safety of all Sellers and Helpers/Staff, we have made several changes to our Consignor Drop Off experience. Masks are required per county ordinance.

- All Sellers will schedule a specific day and time for dropping off their items. This ensures smaller numbers of people entering the building at any one time.
- Contactless inspection items placed on the floor will be inspected without Consignor present.
- All waiting lines (which we are doing our best to avoid) will maintain 6' of space between people.
- Sanitizing stations will be stocked with hand sanitizer and wipes/spray for rolling racks and carts
- Limits on #'s of items to ensure wider aisles and more space on floor. Details here: www.tinyurl.com/Spring21YES
- Pick Up will be contact-free. Select your pick up appointment, scan the QR code once onsite, and collect items that have been sorted back to your individual consignor number.

SALE STAFF

- Helpers/Staff encouraged to stay home if sick or exhibiting symptoms of COVID-19
- Helpers/Staff will have a symptom screening
- Helpers/Staff to wear a mask in accordance with local health mandates.
- Gloves offered as a supplement to frequent hand washing
- Please bring your own water and snacks
- Face guards between cashiers and shoppers, check in, front door, hold area, etc.
- Hand sanitizer and disinfecting products readily available